
04/23/2022 

The Ohlone Promises Scholarship   

 

Dear Ohlone Promises Scholarship Donor, 

It such an honor to have this award, I want to express my gratitude for your financial support for the next 

two years. Thanks to your generosity I can focus more on studying and not worrying for money.  

Currently I have a part time job as a host in a restaurant, I started working since I was fifteen and 

because of all the experiences I had at my workplace I know the value of money. I am extremely grateful 

for selecting me. I am planning to transfer on my second year of college to East Bay. I want to get an AA 

in Art. My goal is to study Landscape Architecture. On behalf of my family and I, we would like to thank 

you again for all that you are doing. 

 

Sincerely,  

 Ana Diaz  

  

 


